December 4th, 2018

The Wellness Committee met in the nurses office at noon to have their second meeting. Members present were Alissa Kelley, Taylor Kelley, Tonya White and faculty members Melissa Turner and Jessica Pinkerton.

- Discussed the upcoming flu and sickness season- how to prevent sickness and keep our teachers and students healthy.
- Discussed our food bank program and how it helps those students and families know they will have food to help on the weekends.
- Discussed making sure that the elementary gets their daily recess and PE time.

The students really enjoy the PE teacher and she always has fun and new games for them that keep them active.

Next meeting will be in February 2019